
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                               

22 July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: The Green waiting list      

Unfortunately, the school are not yet in a position to offer places or to increase capacity 

to any children attending The Green or on the waiting list. 

Please be patient with us, as we are looking at expanding the service. However, due to 

the current covid-19 guidelines we have been restricted by the number of children we 

can have in the setting.   

We envisage that, when we return from the Summer holidays in September the covid-19 

guidelines will be lifted and therefore, we will be in a better position to re-evaluate the 

situation.  Our objective will be to reduce or to be able to fully offer places to all those 

on the waiting list.  

Once we have fully evaluated the situation, we will be confident to offer an extended 

and sustainable service, and will communicate this with you as soon as possible.  

Kindest regards, 

Mike Gordon 

Mike Gordon 

SBM  

 


